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OFSTED Monitoring Visit (4th March) Report: 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Please find attached to this email the final report from OFSTED’s latest visit on 4th March 2021. 

This will go live on the OFSTED website over the coming weeks. 

 

The inspection was a monitoring visit for just one day. Although the overall message is an extremely 

positive one, as it was only a monitoring visit it unfortunately does not change the grading of our 

school. 

 

In summary, it finds our safeguarding procedures are effective and recognises the great lengths that 

staff have gone to, to further develop the curriculum (across the whole school including in EYFS) 

whilst also working hard to support everyone during the period of the pandemic (including with 

remote learning). 

 

We are particularly pleased with the quotes they included in the report from one of the children (in 

the last bullet point on page 4) and from the parent survey (in the 8th bullet point on page 2). These 

were indicative of the positive feedback they got from a range of people and I would like to thank 

you for your continued support. 

 

We look forward to showing the inspectors what a brilliant school Highgate is when they next visit. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Mr T. Jenkinson 

Headteacher 

 

 


